
 

    

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
The school topic for the next half term will be ‘Why do Puddles Come and 
Go?’ As a stimulus the whole school will be visiting the South Beach at 
Bridlington on Wednesday 6th June 2018.    
The children will have a full day on the beach making sandcastles, paddling in 
the sea; picnic lunch and a whole school sing song! We are also including a 
donkey ride and an ice cream/ice lolly.  We will leave school at 8.30am to 
arrive in Bridlington around 10.30am and leave Bridlington at 3.00pm arriving 
back at school at approximately 5.00pm, traffic permitting. Should there be 
any delays due to traffic we will contact parents by text. 
All children will need a packed lunch, a snack and at least three drinks for the 
day (no glass bottles please).If you would like school to provide the packed 
lunch please call at the office and complete the sheet.  
The children will also need a waterproof coat, a named bucket and spade, a 
towel and spare clothes, (information sheet attached). Please apply sun 
cream to your child before the visit, even on cloudy days children can suffer 
from sunburn. 

The cost of the visit is £16.00 per child; this includes £14.00 for the 

coach, £1.00 for the donkey ride and £1.00 for the ice cream/ice lolly. 

Please complete the sheet attached and return to school by Friday 18th 

May.  
If you would like to join us on this visit there are three parent places available 
per class and are available on a first come first served basis. Please see the 
class teacher as soon as possible if you would like to volunteer. 

Please note, we do expect all children to attend school the following day. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Catherine Timbers  
 
 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs Catherine Timbers 

mailto:enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk


 

    

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please return this permission slip and money to school 

by Friday 18th May 2018 
   
I do/do not give permission for my child……………………………………….to 
take part in the  visit to South Beach, Bridlington on Wednesday 6th June 
2018. 
 
 
I would like school to provide the packed lunch for the visit     [     ] 
(Sandwich option is cheese)  
 
I will provide a packed lunch from home                                  [     ]                             
 
I do/do not want my child to have a donkey ride – (Cost £1.00 extra) 
 
I do/do not want my child to have an ice cream/ice lolly (cost £1.00 extra) 
 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of: - Cost of coach -   £14.00       [     ]  
                                                            Cost of Ice cream -   £1.00   [     ]        
                                                            Cost of donkey ride - £1.00  [     ] 
 
                                                                Total contribution - £  
      
Signed Parent/Carer   .................................................................................... 
. 

Emergency Contact details. 

 
1st Contact Name/Tel number ………………………………………………….. 
 
 
2nd Contact Name/Tel number. ……………………………………………… 
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Checklist for Bridlington 2018:- 
 Lunch                                      [   ] 

 

 Apply sun cream                     [   ]  tick 
 

 Spare clothes                          [   ]  
 

 Towel                                      [   ]      
 

 Waterproof coat                      [   ]  
 

 Snack                                      [   ] 
 

 Drinks x 3 (no glass)               [   ] 
 

 Bag which leaves hands free  [   ] 
 

 Bucket & Spade (named)        [   ] 
 

 Arrive at school on time please (8.30am!)  
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